
Dear PSL and SIA community,  
  
As you may have seen, the University announced earlier today a change to the face mask requirements 
for University Park and other Penn State campuses around Pennsylvania.  See the full announcement 
here: Penn State adjusts face mask requirement.   
  
Effective March 7, face masks will no longer be required in indoor common areas of Penn State 
buildings at University Park, including the Katz Building and Clinic spaces.   
  
Importantly, masks will still be required in classrooms when classes are being held and in “other 
academic and creative spaces” when academic activities are taking place.  Those spaces are further 
defined here: FAQ: Definition of academic spaces. 
  
Of course, everyone is welcome to wear a mask indoors at anytime and anywhere.   
  
Also, please keep in mind that the mask requirement is tied to the CDC’s COVID-19 Community Levels, 
so the mask rules could change if the community COVID level (currently at medium/yellow) changes.   
  
Have a good and safe Spring Break,  
  
Russ Shaffer 
Assistant Dean for Operations and Planning 

The Pennsylvania State University 
252 Lewis Katz Building 
University Park, PA 16802 
Office: 814-867-0398 
  

     

        
 

https://www.psu.edu/news/administration/story/penn-state-adjust-face-mask-requirement-based-local-cdc-covid-19-levels/?utm_audience=Combined&utm_source=newswire&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Penn%20State%20Today&utm_content=03-03-2022-22-17&utm_term=CoronavirusUpdates%20-%201
https://virusinfo.psu.edu/faq/story/how-does-the-university-define-classrooms-labs-and-other-academic-and-creative-spaces-when-it-comes-to-the-masking-requirement/
https://pennstatelaw.psu.edu/
https://sia.psu.edu/

